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May 17, 1993

TO: William J. Whelan

FROM: Edward T. Foote II /))/

SUBJECT: Faculty Senate Legislation #92026 (B)
Faculty Policy on Sexual Harassment

Thanks for the "cannot be regarded as a final
document" proposed policy on sexual harassment. I
accept it as an unfinished product, albeit one that
has received a great deal of attention from many
thoughtful people.

As requested, we will be reviewing the
document over the summer and will be prepared at
your August 30 meeting to recommend whatever
revisions may be appropriate, all of which we
will discuss with you.
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